
Henderson County 

TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

March 21st, 2018 

 

The Transportation Advisory Committee held a Regularly Called Meeting on November 15th, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. 

in the King Street Meeting Room at 100 North King Street, Hendersonville. Meeting attendance was as follows: 

 

Voting Member Present 

Not in 

Attendance 

Renee Kumor, Chair at-large  √  

Beau Waddell, Vice-Chair at-large 
 

√ 

John Bryant, at-large  √ 

Joe Sanders, at-large √  

Mike Edney, Henderson County Commissioner   √ 

Bill Lapsley, Henderson County Commissioner √  

Steve Caraker, City of Hendersonville 
 

√ 

John Dockendorf, Village of Flat Rock √  

Brian Caskey, Town of Mills River √ 
 

Eddie Henderson, Town of Fletcher  √ 

George Banta, Town of Laurel Park √  

Autumn Radcliff, Planning Director (Commissioner’s Alternate) √  

Brian Burgess, Transportation Planner √  

Jeff Wells, (Town of Mills River Alternate) √ 
 

 

Also present were Lyuba Zuyeva, FBRMPO Director, and Tristan Winkler, FBRMPO Senior Transportation 

Planner. 

 

Mrs. Kumor called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.   

 

Discussion 

Approval of Agenda.  Agenda was approved unanimously.  

 

Public Comment. Mrs. Kumor opened the floor for public comment. Citizens expressed concerns on the current 

NCDOT projects on the Balfour Parkway project, as well as the Kanuga to White St. project. Information 

provided by citizens and board members are included in the minutes below.  

 

Approval of Draft Minutes. Mr. Joe Sanders made a motion to approve the draft minutes from the Feb. 21st 

meeting. Mr. John Dockendorf seconded the motion. All members voted in favor. 

 

Update on Revised SPOT Methodology. MPO Staff updated the on the adjustments to the SPOT Methodology 

effective in the 5.0 round.  

 

Report on Laurel Park/ US64 Stakeholders Meeting. Mr. Banta explained that the meeting between Laurel Park 

and the US64 Stakeholders seemed to have gone well, and that he hoped communications would remain open 

moving forward.  

  

Routine Updates  

 

Municipal Representatives. Councilman George Banta provided the committee with a copy of information 

Laurel Park recently provided to its residents. This handout is included in the minutes below.   

 



Councilman George Banta noted that there had been overwhelmingly favorable public input on the US64 

Project from Laurel Park’s recent input requests.  

 

Councilman John Dockendorf announced that the final draft of the Highland Lake Rd. Project would be 

presented on Friday April, 13th at St. Johns in the Wilderness in Flat Rock. 

 

Joe Sanders informed the committee that the Greenway Master Plan Steering Committee is looking to update 

and revise the current plans in effect over the coming months. 

 

Councilman Brian Caskey informed the TAC that the public input results from the 191 Project would be 

prepared by April 15th. He added that Mills River Town Council had voted to approve the NC280 multi-modal 

path from Westfeldt Park to 191.   

 

 

Staff Updates. No staff updates were given.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:08pm. 

 

 

     

Renee Kumor, Chair 

Henderson County Transportation Advisory Committee  




























